received 3-8-93

L'anthone

Westfield High School Montgomery Rd., Westfield, MA 01085

March 2, 1993

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation Of Oklahoma P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

My class read a short story in their text book "Reading Skills". The story was entitled "Cherokee Chief". The students were very proud to read that you were selected Chief of the Cherokee Nation.

Please accept the letters as a gesture of their friendship. They would love to hear from you. Thanks for your cooperation.

Sincarely

DONALD W. EVANS